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Community Notice – January 2020 
Construction activities for the Randwick Campus 
Redevelopment will continue in 2020. This community 
notice provides a summary of upcoming activities 
planned for January 2020.  

All construction activities are carried out with the health 
and safety of the local community as our top priority. 

The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies with 
strict environmental and planning controls, and measures 
are in place to monitor and manage noise, dust and 
vibration.  

We are working closely with Transport for NSW, CBD 
and South East Light Rail, UNSW Sydney and Randwick 
City Council to coordinate construction in the Randwick 
Precinct and minimise any impacts on the community. 

Activities may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 
circumstances or inclement weather. 

We thank you for your patience during these works. 

Activities continuing in January 2020 

• Earthworks and general construction activities within 
the construction site boundary  

• Hoarding modifications and pedestrian diversions 

• Tower cranes in operation  

• Out of hours deliveries  

• Work activities on or near the site boundary 

• Infrastructure works on Hospital Road including 
trenching and construction of new electricity pits 
(access will be maintained under the support of traffic 
control) and associated changes to access. 

Christmas period site closure 

The site will close on Friday 20 December 2019 and 
reopen Thursday 2 January 2020. 

During the site closure there will be: 

• No construction activities 

• Additional dust control measures 

• 24/7 security patrols to maintain site security and 
safety.  

For any urgent queries during this time, please 
contact 1800 571 866. 

New and upcoming activities 

• Concrete pouring and truck movements - Concrete pouring will occur as the Acute Services Building structure 
works progress. Concrete pouring will occur within the site boundary. 

• Temporary footbath diversions High Street and Botany Street - Temporary footpath diversions and hoarding 

modifications are required along High Street and Botany Street to safely undertake trenching work and services 

upgrades. Traffic control and signage will be in place to support pedestrian movements. Power supply to private 

property will not be affected during this work.  

Construction site hours 

Standard site hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 5pm Saturdays. Truck movements are being 
minimised during peak traffic times to reduce impacts on local roads and the community. 

Getting in touch 

We encourage you to get in touch if you have any questions or feedback. Please call 1800 571 866 or email 

randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. 

Site engineers plan construction activity on the  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment project site.   

 

mailto:randwickcampusredevelpment@health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:randwickcampusredevelpment@health.nsw.gov.au
http://www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

